
 

 

For families wanting to register: 

Please contact Viola Galamini at: 
905-525-4747 ext. 223 or 
vgalamini@rygiel.ca 
 
 
 

For workers wanting to register: 

 
Please contact Ron Trajano at: 
905-525-4747 ext. 212 or  
rtrajano@rygiel.ca  

  

Who We Are 

About Us 

Respite care provides a range of support 

and service options designed to assist 

families and caregivers in caring for a 

family member with a disability.  Respite 

creates greater opportunities for all 

family members to live actively and 

participate in community activities and 

allows parent/guardians time for 

themselves. 

Respiteservices.com provides an on-line 

worker database available to families to 

search for potential workers to support 

their family member with a disability 

Contact Us 

Phone: 905-525-4747 ext. 360 

Email: respite@rygeil.ca 

Web: www.respiteservices.com 
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Family Classifieds 
 

Families who have a family 

member with a disability can 

register on-line.  Families can 

post their worker needs 

through the family classifieds.  

Rygiel Supports for Community 

Living would then connect the 

families to potential workers 

who respond to the classifieds. 

  

 

“Collaboration, 

Respite, Growth” 

Support Worker 
Database 
Respiteservices.com holds a 

database of support workers.  

Workers registering in the site 

can create a profile detailing the 

worker’s experience, education 

and availability.  Families can 

peruse the worker database 

and chose a profile that best 

suits their needs. 

 

  

 

 

Respiteservices.com connects 

agencies funded by the Ministry 

of Community and Social 

Services and the Ministry of 

Children and Youth Services.  In 

Hamilton, we are collaborating 

to develop a more dynamic 

respite network for both 

children and adults.  In addition 

to representation from the 

developmental service sector, 

the group includes 

representation from the child 

welfare and mental health 

sectors 

 


